
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,         14th October 2022 

 Year 1 & Year 5 Autumn Woodland Walk 

During the morning of Tuesday 18th October, Year 1 and Year 5 will be going on an autumn woodland walk 
together. In order for the walk to go ahead, we will need to ensure that we have the correct pupil to adult 
ratio, so if you would like to accompany us and are available between 9.15am and 10.15am please let us 
know. We ask that accompanying adults refrain from attending if they have any Covid symptoms. We 
would be grateful if you would provide either a pair of wellies or old trainers in a named carrier bag for 
your child to change into. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully, 

Miss Tansley & Mr Johnson 

Year 1 & Year 5 Class Teachers 


